
UNIVERSITY MENNONITE CHURCH 

Sunday Service October 21, 2018 9:30 am  

Greeter: Nel Kopp                             Worship Leader: Gloria Horst Rosenberger 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel                          Song Leader: Jeremy Gernand 

Hosts: Fellowship Meal     Ushers: Rodney Brubaker, Fidele Lumeya, 

Childcare (0-4 years): available in the nursery           and Jim Rosenberger          

Installation of Pastor Kate Heinzel 

Prelude – Becky Kephart  

Call to Worship  

Lighting the Peace Lamp 

Special Music – The Bluegrass Musicians, Down to the River to Pray 

Congregational Singing  

 HWB 1, What is this place 

 HWB 307, Will you let me be your servant 

Welcoming Visitors 

Children’s Time – Joel Weidner 

Offering – Nel Kopp and Rebekah Douglass 

Offertory – The Bluegrass Musicians, I’ll Fly Away 

Prayer 

Scriptures  Alison Gernand   Deuteronomy 30:11-20 (p. 163) 

  Kate Heinzel   Matthew 11:28-30 (p. 792) 

Poem – “Wild Geese” (back of bulletin) 

Sermon – Joanne Dietzel, “Come and Rest” 

Installation of Kate Heinzel – Dave Mishler 

Congregational Response – HWB 793 

(each side of the aisle face each other and read to each other) 

Hymn of Response – HWB 118, Praise God from whom 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns – Joel Weidner 

Prayer 

Announcements  

Benediction   

Sending Song – HWB 580, My life flows on 

Postlude – The Bluegrass Musicians 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

MMN: Mennonite Mission Network’s Journey International program has participants in 
Benin, Requiyah Johnson, and in Ecuador, Maura Longenecker and Samantha Miller. Pray 
for these three young women as they adapt to new cultures, languages and communities. 
May God use their gifts to build the global church. 

MEA: We pray for awareness and compassion as we learn from the stories of conscientious 
objectors who oppose war in all its forms. We give thanks for exhibits like Voices of 
Conscience: Peace Witness in the Great War, on tour from the Kauffman Museum in 
Kansas, as we continue to grapple with issues surrounding human displacement and race-
based nationalism. 
MDS: Please pray for all who have been affected by Hurricane Michael, and for all who are 
helping in the aftermath.  

Church Information:  www.universitymennonite.org 

 1606 Norma St., State College, PA 16801; (814) 234-2039 

Submissions for bulletin or email announcements: umcbulletin@yahoo.com 

DEADLINE FOR BULLETIN INCLUSION: Thursday, 12:00 noon 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel kate@universitymennonite.org       717-606-2909 

Campus Pastor:  Ben Wideman ben@3rdwaycollective.org 215-859-0037 

Elders: Bethany Spicher Schonberg   micahandbethany@gmail.com     814-667-2756 

             Joel Weidner                                            joelpsu82@outlook.com      814-777-4494 

             Rosita Benner Derstine rderstine@gmail.com      814-360-8789 

             Leland Glenna lelandglenna@gmail.com 814-769-3313 

Cong. Chair: Karen Rath   karenrath@gmail.com     814-880-5425 

Asst. Chair:   Doug Miller                                           dougmiller@psu.edu     814-883-1127 

University Mennonite Church's safe-child policy demonstrates our commitment to the 

physical safety and the spiritual growth of all our children and youth, ages birth to 18, as well 

as to our volunteers who care for them. The complete policy is posted in the lobby entrances 

and in the nursery room.  

To reserve space for your event or meeting in our meetinghouse, please contact Carolyn 

Brubaker, 237-6602. To participate in the UMC email list, sign up at university-mennonite-

sharing-list+subscribe@googlegroups.com. 

Upcoming Events: For more details, go to www.universitymennonite.org/calendar  

October 

  Sun 21 Potluck Fellowship Meal 12:00 pm  

  Tue 23 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Corner Room) 7:00 am 

  Wed 24 Fellowship Committee Meeting 

November 

  Sat 3 Allegheny Conference Fall Faith and Life Gathering 9:00 am 

  Wed 7 Leadership Team Meeting 6:30 pm 

  Wed 7  Elders Meeting 7:30 pm 

  Sun 11 Guest Speaker – Curtis Book, MCC 

  Sun 11 Potluck Fellowship Meal 12:00 pm 

  Tue 13 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (Foxdale) 7:00 am 

  Tue 13 Worship Committee Meeting 7:00 pm 

Recordings of each worship service are available at 

http://www.universitymennonite.org/worship-service-recordings 

 



 

 

Announcements, October 21, 2018 

Sunday School: There will be Sunday school at 11:10 following the 

service. There are classes for children in the basement, and a discussion for 

adults in the sanctuary. 

 
We welcome Dave Mishler and Joanne Dietzel this morning as 

officiates in Kate Heinzel's installation.  Dave, who lives in the 

Johnstown area, is our Allegheny Mennonite Conference minister.  Joanne, 
who lives in the Lancaster area, is the Atlantic Coast Mennonite 

Conference minister. 

 

Fellowship Meal Today at Noon 

Everyone is invited to stay for a delicious carry-in meal. There is always 

enough for everyone and you are invited to stay whether you planned to or 

not. There will be labels for vegan, vegetarian, gluten free, and especially 
any dishes containing nuts. 

 

Join Bridge of Hope Centre County on Wednesday, November 7 at 

7:00 pm at The State Theatre for a screening of the documentary 

"Storied Streets: Reframing the way we see homelessness" and a panel 

discussion and Q&A afterwards about our local setting and resources. 

Tickets are $12, $6 for students at thestatetheatre.org. All proceeds benefit 
Bridge of Hope Centre County. 

 

3rd Way Collective Highlights  

We have our next Pizza & Movie Night with our friends from 

Houseasaurus on Thursday night at 6:30pm - we’ll be watching the new 

Fred Rogers documentary: Won’t You Be My Neighbor? We also 
encourage our community to show up for the weekly Standing at the Gates 

for Justice vigil every Monday at 4pm.  

We continue to look beyond University Mennonite Church to support the 

work of 3rd Way Collective in this coming 2018-19 school year. 
Individuals or organizations can pledge at 

https://goo.gl/forms/26MoknwxgXdVTagk1 

For our full schedule and to find out how to support this ministry please 
visit 3rdWayCollective.org or contact ben@3rdwaycollective.org. A 

reflection is posted each month at 

http://www.3rdwaycollective.org/category/blog/ 
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